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Tree Planting:  

The children had a brilliant day planting 112 trees 
on our school site, and every pupil was involved. 
We are very proud to do our bit for the 
environment, and that's 112 added to The Queen's 
Green Canopy! Rochdale Online published an 
article about our day and if you have not already 
read it, it is worth a read. 
 
 

Holidays:  

School closes: Friday 1st April  
School reopens: Tuesday 19th April 
 
Reminder: Holidays during term time 
cannot be authorised.  
 
 
 

Collective Worship:  

In our recent Picture News assembly, we were 
thinking about the people of Ukraine.  
On Wednesday 16th March, our pupils can come to 
school dressed in blue and yellow to show our 
support for Ukraine. We are asking parents to donate 
on our Just Giving page, anything you can spare to 
support the people of Ukraine.   
 
 
 



      

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

World Book Day:  

On Friday 11th March, we celebrated our 
World Book Day. It was wonderful to see 
children dressed up in their favourite book 
characters to celebrate books. Thank you 
to all our parents for supporting our World 
Book Day.  
 
 
 

EYFS Update: 

We are delighted to share our plans to 
develop our EYFS outdoor area. 
Ensuring our children have the best 
learning opportunities from an early 
age is a key priority of ours.  
 
What an exciting time to be joining our 
Reception or Nursery class. We still 
have a couple of Reception places 
available for September, and we are 
now accepting Nursery applications. 
Call the office on: 01706 852614 for an 
application form.  
 
 
 

Uniform Update: 

We are delighted to share a first 
look at our new uniform for 
September. Parents will have the 
opportunity to look at the 
uniform at parents evening. 
 
 

Twitter: 

If you would like to keep up to date with 
everything that is going on in school on a 
more frequent basis, please follow us on 
Twitter: @stjohnstmichael 

 



      

 

 

 

 

 

Award Winners: 

Well done to all our recent award winners.  

 

Fantastic Tickets: 

Last week we introduced Fantastic Tickets. Children 
can collect Fantastic Tickets throughout the week for 
answering a question well, completing tasks, behaving 
well and following our school rules, amongst other 
things that they do well. 
 
Their Fantastic Tickets then go into a box and a name 
is pulled out at the end of the week. There will be one 
prize for each class. As of this week, children will 
receive a Fantastic Ticket simply for arriving on time, 
as they walk through the door at 8:45am. Supporting 
your child to arrive on time will be helpful.  
 
Thank you for your support with this. 

 


